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Ainsty (2008) Internal Drainage Board have been in direct correspondence with the applicant and have agreed all matters,
other than in respect of the clearance between the overhead lines and the top of the banks of watercourses. 
Everything is noted in the latest Statement of Common Ground (Version 2) which the applicant will be submitting shortly. 
We currently await an updated draft DCO to review, to include our agreement that the Board's byelaws will not be
disapplied and in respect of a new provision stating that any land drainage consent applications will be dealt with within 28
days.


